office@stpaulsbythesea.org

From: St. Paul's by-the-Sea <ocshu@comcast.net>
Sent: Tuesday, May 05, 2015 12:59 PM

To: office@stpaulsbythesea.org

Subject: Olivia Wimbrow

St. Paul’s
by-the-Sea

EPISCOPAL CHURCH

A—

May 5, 2015

The passing of a loved one

May 4, 2015

All;



Our dear Olivia left this earth and entered into her heavenly home
this morning around 8:15.

Please keep her family in your prayers.

The Rev. Dr. Mark B. Cyr

The funeral will be held on Wednesday, May 13, 2015 at 1:00
p-m. There will be a reception afterwards in Dewees Hall.
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